
 

 

 
 
 
  
 

 
 

5 December 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Re:  End of Term Arrangements  
 
I am writing to share the arrangements for the end of the Autumn term. 
 
Our Advent preparations have started with our Advent Services at lunch time on the wooden staircase.  
All students are welcome. 
 
The school’s Christmas Dinner will be held on Wednesday 18 December and it is always a very popular 
event.  The price is £5.00 which you will need to pay on your child’s ParentPay account in advance.  This 
is also our Christmas Jumper/Christmas PJs day, where students can pay £1 to charity, and wear a 
Christmas jumper over their uniform for the day or Christmas PJs. 
 
On Thursday 19 December school will close at 12.30pm for the Christmas holiday, except for a small 
group of students making up for lost time.  We will also have our Whole School Advent Service.  There 
will be no lunch service available due to the early closure.  However, there will be an extended break for 
students wishing to spend on a larger snack as well as providing for students who are in receipt of free 
school meals. 
 
I take this opportunity to wish you a reflective, prayerful Advent. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs A Moise-Dixon 
Headteacher 
 
 
  


